From: Aurelie Merle [

Sent: mardi 26 août 2014 09:37

To: Hein Verbruggen Subject: RE: CIRC

Dear Mr. Verbruggen,

We thank you for having provided the CIRC with your report and the annexes attached to it.

We believe we have answered all your questions related to the mandate of the CIRC in previous correspondences. We have in addition highlighted the article in the CIRC Terms of Reference that details the areas that our investigation is covering. You will understand that we do not discuss the specifics of our investigation for confidentiality purposes.

Your correspondences, discussions and meetings with the CIRC will be kept confidential and we trust you will respect the same level of confidentiality.

The address of the CIRC is Lausanne, rue Marterey 1/3 - 5th floor on the left. We look forward to a fruitful meeting on the 8th of October.

Kind regards,

Dick Marty, Ulrich Haas, Peter Nicholson